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From: "Brett Coombs" 
To : ctbehr@utah.gov> 
Date: 3/25/2009 12:27 PM 
Subject: Rebate Reduction 

To whom it may concern, 

I have been informed about the reduction in the rebate program for 
insulation, in basement, crawlspace, as well as attic. This is a bad idea, 
right now most people are willing to get it done where they can make a 
couple of dollars or even get it done for free. This rebate program has 
helped out hundreds of people by allowing them to get the insulation inside 
their home to help reduce their utility costs. As you know our nation is in 
a bad way right now and any extra dollar can help. By allowing people to 
get this insulation done there are saving upwards of 30% on their utility 
bills. Not only that it is providing a lot of jobs for people who are out of 
work right now. By lowering these rates it is going to affect people 
getting the insulation done in there home. Most people will not be able to 
afford to have the insulation put in their home. In turn will take jobs 
away from people. This could be a horrible move in the fact that our 
economy is hurting and this is one of the best programs out there and it is 
going to be taken away from people. Me included I have been selling this 
insulation and this is the only means for me and my family in terms of a job 
and with this being taken away I won't have a job and there won't be a way 
for me to provide for my family. I would hope you have taken all the 
positive aspects in to consideration that this program is bringing. This is 
a great program and I hope that we can continue with it. 

Regards, 

Brett Coombs 
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